
QUESTION TO COUNCILLOR GRAHAM STEADY 

CHAIRMAN OF THE COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP OVERVIEW & 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 38 

 

Question raised by:  Councillor Chris Griffiths 

Can we clarify why it takes over a year to produce a Health and Wellbeing Strategy?   With a 
general election next year, and the possibility of a change of government, is there not a 
possibility that any strategy considered by the cabinet at the start of next year, could have to 
be reviewed due to a change in political direction at national government level? 
 
Response:  To be read out at the meeting.


